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What can I do at 
home? 
  

Independence 

Encourage your child to use 
language when they are 
asking for help or they need 
something. 

Putting on coats 

 

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Don’t forget to join our 
facebook group  

Havannah Pre-school 2021 

This group is a really useful 
way for me to share key 
information and for you to 
contact me if you have any 
questions. 

 

We have been busy bees 
 We have been working hard this week looking at Autumn changes and the busy 

jobs that some animals do in the Autumn. 

 In funky finger activities we have been preparing for our pencil grip by working 
on our coordination and control. 

 In our Makaton sessions we have been learning Autumn signs. 

 In Read Write Inc. we have enjoyed some amazing stories about animals in the 
Autumn and looked at the letters c, k and u 

 In mark making we have used chalks and made circular patterns to strengthen 
our shoulder pivots. 

 In math’s we been counting accurately and recognising numerals. 

 In Expressive arts and design, we have made Autumn pictures and mixed 
Autumn colours. 

 

Next week 

 
 We’re going on a bear hunt. 

                   

 

We will 

 Learn and recall the story using Makaton signs and symbols to help 

 Use some time language to re-tell the story 

 Create pictures for our recall 

 Language of size, comparison of size. 

 Placing objects in size order. 
Notices 
1. Pre-school and reception nativity is on 16th December at 2pm. Tickets are 

on sale from the school office. See the main school newsletter for details. 

2. Please send waterproof coats and wellies on soggy days. 


